Sandra Harris

I am against EIB 25-11 NMAC Heat illness and injury prevention. I used to own a roofing company
and if this regulation was in effect back then my clients would not be able to afford a new roof.
Once employees find out about this regulation, they would abuse it. It is hot on a roof and we would
start work earlier in the morning, wear long sleeved uniforms and supply sun screen and hats, and
also cold bottled water.



